Development Plan Team

Department of Regeneration and Heritage

Stoke-on-Trent City Council

Civic Centre, Glebe Street

Stoke-on-Trent

ST4 1WR

24 July 2006
Dear Sirs

North Staffordshire LDF: Preferred Options Core Strategy 

The Home Builders Federation is grateful for an opportunity to comment on the Preferred Options Core Strategy.  I attach our comments on the respective response form.

We look forward to receiving notification of the further progress of the LDF.

Yours faithfully

Hanna Mawson

Regional Planner 

Midlands and South West

Please note the change of name to the Home Builders Federation and our change of address below.  Please can you amend your records accordingly.

